
From: Howard Cummer <  
Sent: Monday, July 5, 2021 1:22 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Discouraging wood burning. In the latest draft of the Policy update 
 

19.  6.1.22  Trust Council shall advocate to property owners, residents, and visitors to reduce the 
burning of wood and fossil fuels by adopting sustainable alternative technologies.  

Does this extrapolate eventually to outlawing wood burning stoves? They are essential to economic warming 

of houses in the Winter – given the exorbitant cost of electric heating. 

 

Howard Cummer. 


